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28th February 2018 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
MCFC Year 3 Football Tournament  

Friday 23rd March 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Your child has been selected to attend the MCFC Year 3 Football Tournament on Friday 23rd 
March 2018 @ MCFC Academy, Alan Turing Way, M11 4TQ. 
 
Spectators are most welcome. Please just report to the Academy reception when you 
arrive. The tournament starts at 10am promptly. 
 
The children will be travelling via Minibus, leaving school at 9:15 and returning after 12.15 so will 
be back in time for lunch. 
 

 Your child will need snacks and a drink 

 P.E Kit & Trainers/moulded sole boots (NO STUDS) 

 Shin pads 
 
All we are asking for is a £3.00 contribution towards the cost of the transport, at your earliest 
convenience - and we will subsidize the remaining amount from the PE budget.   
 
Please log into ParentPay www.parentpay.com to make your payment, give consent and confirm 
your child’s place ASAP. 
 
Consent for this trip is essential.   
 
If for any reason you are unable to contribute or use ParentPay, please contact the school office, 
who will be happy to assist you.  
 
If there are any medical conditions the school are not already aware of please inform the office. 
 
If for any reason your child cannot be photographed, please inform us in writing. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Simon Langley 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

